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Mr. Wysocki called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm. 

 

LIQUOR LICENSE TRANSFER 

Stephen Brennan, manager of The International was present. The Board had no additional restrictions to add to the 

existing license. The license will carry over the same restrictions from the existing license.  

 

On a motion made by Czekanski and seconded by Wysocki the Board voted unanimously to approve the 

transfer of the liquor license to The International Beverage Service Company LLC. (Czekanski-yes, 

Wysocki-yes) 

 

Mr. Brennan updated the Board on the renovations underway at the club including renovations to the main club 

house and 15 rooms at the lodge. The golf course pines bunkers were redone and the Oaks course is on the final 

stages. It is back to how Tom Fazio designed it with a few modern touches and it has been well received. 

Membership is going great and they expect a couple hundred members by the end of the year. The International has 

a no tee time policy which is attractive as other clubs have been backed up due to Covid protocols.  

 

On a motion made by Czekanski and seconded by Wysocki the Board voted by roll call unanimously to 

adjourn at 1:06pm. (Czekanski-yes, Wysocki-yes) 

 

Respectfully submitted by Jenny Jacobsen. 

 


